
Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 

Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
pse.com 

March 10, 2025 

Filed Via Web Portal 

Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503 

Re: Dockets UE-210822 & UE-121697 Comments of Puget Sound Energy 

Dear Director Killip, 

Puget Sound Energy (PSE) submits these comments in response to the Washington 
Utilities and Transportation Commission’s (Commission) February 7, 2025 Notice of 
Opportunity to File Written Comments in this docket (Notice). In the Notice, the Commission 
invites comments on the amended paragraphs 237 of Order 7 in Docket UE-121697 and Order 
01 in Docket UE-210822. 

PSE agrees with the Commission’s well-reasoned amendments in dockets UE-121697 
and UE-210822 to consider utilities in compliance with their biennial conservation acquisition 
targets when events occur beyond their reasonable control. The proposed amendments to the 
above reference orders in these dockets are consistent with the Revised Code of Washington 
19.285.040. Therefore, PSE supports the amendments as provided in the Notice. 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit these comments. If you have any other 
questions, please contact me.  

Sincerely, 

/s/ Wendy Gerlitz  
Wendy Gerlitz 
Director, Regulatory Policy 
Puget Sound Energy  
PO Box 97034, BEL10W 
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734  
425-462-3051
Wendy.Gerlitz@pse.com

cc: Tad O’Neill, Public Counsel 
Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 
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